
 
 

Dear Chaperone, 

 

Thank you for volunteering to assist with our fieldtrip program at the Green Mountain Audubon Center in Huntington.  In 

order to provide valuable assistance to the students, classroom teacher, and Audubon teaching staff, during the program 

please observe the following: 

 

 Stay with and keep a total count of the students in your small group. 

 Help keep students focused and engaged. 

 Model interest, enthusiasm, and attentiveness; it is contagious! 

 Resist the temptation to answer for students; allow them to make discoveries of their own. 

 Keep side conversations with other chaperones to a minimum since they are very 

distracting to teachers and students.  

 Turn off cell phones and pagers during the program. 

 Have fun learning and being outdoors! 

 

Thank you for helping us to make this a memorable experience for the students.  We hope that you enjoy your visit and 

come back to the Green Mountain Audubon Center again soon.  Please call us at 434-3068 or visit our website at 

vt.audubon.org to learn about other educational programs, events, and workshops at the Center for children, families, and 

adults. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Green Mountain Audubon Center Education Staff 
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